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Federation of Canadian Municipalities Update – April 2021 

PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

To provide information on recent and upcoming Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) 

activities and events. 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

FCM March 2021 Board Meeting 

The FCM Board of Directors met virtually from 2021 March 9 to 12. To supplement the verbal 
debrief provided to the March 25 meeting of the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee, attached 
here is a summary report on the Board of Directors meeting prepared by FCM staff. 

FCM Annual Conference and Trade Show 

Registration is now open for FCM’s Annual Conference and Trade Show, to take place virtually 
from 2021 May 31 to June 4. The theme of this year’s conference is “Forward,” focused on 
building connections between municipalities “as we move forward through a pandemic and gear 
up for recovery.” 

More information and conference registration can be found on FCM’s conference website. 

ATTACHMENT 

FCM March Board Meeting Summary 

https://fcm.ca/en/events-training/conferences/annual-conference-and-trade-show-2021

